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HIJR201

The answer is No!
No way we are going to give Salem the constitutional authority to create taxes!

We need less taxes and like so many Oregonian's who must stretch their budgets
these days, state government must learn to do the same.

Some of my ancestors are the original pioneers who drove their wagon’s west on the
Oregon Trail.

Like many before me , | have only ever called this state home and it is gut wrenching
what has become of it.

Crazy policies are driving businesses and the people who visit them away and you
will not put the burden of that lost revenue on the tax payers

Find solutions to the problem you created before you lose yet another Oregon family.



